
Eco/Africa Meeting 2024/25 Spring 2                                                                                              Gorse Hall Primary School 

Mrs Hughes Mrs Bowers 
Years 1 - 6 
 

Building Character and Resilience 
 

• Resilience 

• Empowerment  
• Well-being 

 

Activities Whole School/Committee   

Woodland Trust 
Thank you to the woodland trust for 
donating a range of different types of 
hedgerow. 
We will plant next Thursday lunchtime. 
E /D/ A will write a thankyou letter in 
appreciation of the generous donation. 
 

 

 

 
 

Potter’s Gardening Club 
It was agreed that 4EC children will form 
a gardening club and will be named 
“Potters” Gardening Club after Beatrix 
Potter, 
The Veg Patch is in need of attention 
and requires weeding, soil 
replenishment and wooden edging 
replacement.  
Mrs Hughes to coordinate. 
Seeds to plant this year were agreed: 
Tomato, potatoes, carrots,beetroot & 
Runner Beans. 
Sunflowers for the borders. 
Gardening Club will meet Weds @8:50 
 
 

 

  

 
 



Vivienne Westwood Green Champions 
Award Invite 
Stitch In Time Workshop: Evening Wear 
Creations 

Stitch Club will Showcase their work 
and highlight the dangers of Fast-
Fashion on the Environment at 
Tintwistle Green Champions V W 
Event 
The Designers continue to create 
fabulous designs from upcycled & 
reclaimed textiles. 
Thank you to MarieAnne for her 
continued support. 

                       Flower Power Creations 

 

 

 

Whats Under Our Feet? Audit 
Y6 D/A/E in Forest School carried out an 
insect audit to see how many different 
invertibrates we have and the quantity 
(populations) in a given space. We found 
beetles, woodlice, slugs, ants and 
spiders. We concluded that we have a 
healthy food larder ready for our 
birdlife,chicks and fledglings to feast on! 

 
 
 

  
Community Litter Picking Gorse Hall 
Country Park 
All Year Groups – Ongoing 
Assembly February to highlight issues 
about littering. 
Ie Unsightly and dangerous to animals 
and birds. 
Year 6 E/D/A to visit Gorse Hall Country 
Park. 
Mrs Hughes will contact TMBC for litter-
sticks and plastic bags 
 
 

Mrs Hughes to order new litterpicking sticks 

 

 



Clean Air Day 20th June ‘25 
Get Up Stand Up,Stand Up For Your 
Rights 
Year 6 Officers to coordinate. 
Music by Bob Marley 

 
 

 

 

June 20 th Thursday 8:15 start 

 

Eco Schools Green Flag Application Ongoing to be submitted May  

Next Meeting Summer 1 Date to be arranged  

 


